NDTA Notice of Changes to Contract Language
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_________________________

                    Date

Dear Member of Nuview District Teachers’ Association:

The contract between NUSD and NDTA will be open for negotiations next year.  The intent of this letter is to give you the opportunity to list specific concerns or contract language that you would like the negotiating team to consider for next year’s contract.  

Please return this letter, with your suggestions, to your site rep. no later than __________________.

Sincerely,

NDTA Negotiations Chair


The following are concerns I have about current contract language that I would like to see changed (please site section number):
________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

The following are items I would like the negotiating team to consider next year:

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

Name (Optional):  __________________________________  Site (Optional):  ___________________________________

